Summer Curriculum in Cancer Prevention Study

Introduction/OMB

The National Cancer Institute invites you to complete a brief survey about your past participation in the Summer Curriculum. Information collected will provide NCI with valuable data and evidence to assess the effectiveness of the Summer Curriculum for future planning and improvement. All information obtained will be kept secure to the extent provided by law and data will be analyzed by NCI staff. This survey consists of 24 questions and can be completed in approximately thirty minutes. You do not need to complete this survey in one sitting. There are no risks or no direct benefits to you for participating in the survey. If you have any questions regarding the evaluation survey, please contact Dr. Makeda Williams (williams (williams), and contact Dr. Makeda Williams).

OMB No.: 0925-XXXX Expiration Date: xx/xx/20xx

Collection of this information is authorized by The Public Health Service Act, Section 411 (42 USC 285a). Rights of study participants are protected by The Privacy Act of 1974. Participation is voluntary, and there are no penalties for not participating or withdrawing from the study at any time. Refusal to participate will not affect your benefits in any way. The information collected in this study will be kept private to the extent provided by law. Names and other identifiers will not appear in any report of the study. Information provided will be combined for all study participants and reported as summaries. You are being contacted by email to complete this instrument so that we can improve future workshops.

Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 30 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to: NIH, Project Clearance Branch, 6705 Rockledge Drive, MSC 7974, Bethesda, MD 20892-7974, ATTN: PRA (0925-XXXXI) Do not return the completed form to this address.

Next

Powered by <u>SurveyMonkey</u>
Check out our <u>sample surveys</u> and create your own now!





















